

Middleton News



Volume 2 Issue 15

16th July 2021

We made it!

It is hard to believe as I write this newsletter that we have reached the end of another academic year. It is fair to say that 2020 and 2021 have not been the world's finest years, but they have been memorable ones! I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our wonderful parents for their patience, support and understanding as we have faced the challenges that have been thrown at us this year.

Middleton School is made all the richer by the warm and supportive school community that surrounds us and I speak for all staff in thanking you for your support over the past year. Let's hope that the outlook is a little brighter as we move into next year!



Last Friday we were visited by members of the Hertford and Ware Sports Partnership. They delivered archery workshops for all children in the school. Everyone enjoyed these sessions and some children discovered hidden talents! Thank you to Mr Wildey for organising the event.





Summer Camp

Last Thursday, the whole school camped out for a Summer fun day!



We had a fabulous time. We lit a fire and toasted marshmallows, learnt some country dancing, had a sensory story in a tent and learnt campfire songs; as well as welly throwing and wet sponge stocks to name just a few of the additional events. We rounded the afternoon off with an ice lolly and





Year 6 Leavers Party

Following our camp day, our Year Six pupils stayed on at school into the evening to enjoy a BBO and fun together. Thank you to all of the parents who joined us at the end to sing and enjoy a hot chocolate. It was wonderful

to see you all.



We are looking forward to celebrating a range of achievements at our Leavers Assembly next

Thursday (22nd July) Year Six families will have received information about this event.

Sports Day

The weather was kind to us as we held three Sports Days yesterday! The children had a fabulous time and it was so nice to welcome parents into the school with their children for the first time in 4 terms! Thank you for abiding by the COVID restrictions put in place so that everyone could enjoy this event.



Middleton News





Even the teachers had a race!



A big 'Thank You' once again to Mr Wildey who organised all of the events for the whole day!



Now I come to the point every year which I dread. .. saying 'Goodbye' to pupils and families who we have grown attached to! It is a privilege to teach your children and we wave them on their way knowing that we have enjoyed many happy times together and assured that they will grow into fine members of our community.

We are losing 24 members of year six, and also saying Goodbye to Henry from Penguins class. Good luck to you all in your future ventures and do come back to visit us! For those of you who will be with us again in September, your start date is detailed on your transition letter. Please contact the school if you are unsure.

Have a wonderful Summer; stay safe and happy and we will see you in a few weeks time ready to start this journey all over again!

Kind Regards Debbie Hartley